Student Relations
Thursday, August 30th  2007

8:30 am to 9:30 am, HTC 137
Present: Stacie Potter, Julie Byrnes, Tawny Crum, Anna Parker, Mary Ray, Patty Jones
The Student Relations committee awarded the nursing scholarships.  

We also decided on October 8th, all day if needed, in the MCML 125 conference room to meet for the scholarship re-awards.

The final item discussed was whether or not to offer the BBQ for the scholarship winners.  

Attendance has been diminishing and we cannot meet everyone's schedules.  It may not be worth the cost and time for the lack of turnout and participation.

We will be discussing alternatives with Lynn Mahlberg, including running announcements and congratulations in the local papers with all of the donor and/or winner names.
Student Relations

Monday, October 8th 2007

8:00 am to Noon, MCML 125

Present: Tawny Crum, Patty Jones, Mary Ray, Stacie Potter, Julie Byrnes, Anna Parker, Lisa Costa-Campbell

The student Relations committee chose recipients for the Scholarship Re-Awards.  There were 41 scholarships and 160 applicants.  37 qualified students were chosen to receive scholarships, one student was tentatively selected, pending that the student turn in an additional application required by the donor, and there 3 scholarships were not awarded because there were no qualified candidates.  

We decided, based on a previous meeting with Lynn Mahlberg, Tawny Crum, and Anna Parker, not to hold the Scholarship BBQ this year.  Tawny asked other community colleges if they continue their BBQ's and they don't due to lack of participation.  We will look into publishing newspaper ads to thank the donors instead with help from Patty Jones in the foundation.
We ended with a discussion about the term "re-award".  Kevin Laxalt and Frank Daniels asked that we discuss changing the name of the "Scholarship Re-Awards" due to student's confusion about what it meant.  We talked about various solutions and decided that if the purpose & definition of the "Re-Awards" are clearly stated in any advertisements and announcements for the Scholarship Re-Awards, the confusion should be cleared up.  
